
 

RESCISSION OF 

PRECAUTIONARY 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 

Countryside Key 

10/11/2019

THIS “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” 

HAS BEEN LIFTED  

 FOLLOWING THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE  

BACTERIOLLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE 

 WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation with this routine 

compliance matter.  If you have any questions you may contact 

the City of Oldsmar, Water Division at: (813) 749-1226. 

 

 


